
From: Margaret Decker <Margaret.Decker@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 11:02 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Vanguard conference - Oct 24-28 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Letting you know that I attended the conference last week in El Paso- learned a lot about the city, it was 
very cool! 
 
Thanks, 
Margaret 
 
 
Margaret Decker (she/her) | Office of the Mayor  
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